
September 18, 2023

Bowden Grandview 
School

What’s Happening:

September 20
● Parent Grad Meeting

September 21
● Terry Fox Run

September 29
● Orange Shirt Day
● Jr/Sr Hike

October 13
● Jr/Sr High Awards 

Night

We now have a debit 
machine at the office for 
all your payment needs!

The Academic Awards Ceremony will be 

Friday, October 13th.  Students being 

recognized will receive prior notice.

The grade one/two class and the grade 12 students shared breakfast and 
a story to celebrate the beginning and ending of their k-12 journey. Thank 

you to Mr. Filipenko for sponsoring this annual event!

Please join Bowden Grandview 
School for our Terry Fox Run on 
September 21, 2023 @ 2:00pm

Students are encouraged to bring ‘A 
Toonie For Terry’. All donations may 

be submitted to their homeroom 
teacher.

Just a reminder to 
please be respectful of 
the “No Parking in the 

bus lane during drop off 
and pick up”  Thank you!





What is School Council?

School Council is a structured group of parents, principals, teachers, secondary 
students, and community representatives who work together to effectively support 
and enhance student learning. They provide a means for members of the school 
community to consult with and provide advice to the principal and the school 
board.
At Bowden Grandview we meet every 3rd Tuesday of the month at NOON until 
1pm, through a google online meet. We have a structured agenda where each 
member gives a report in their area such as the Town, School Board, FCSS, we 
also have a section called Parent Questions. If a parent has a question we ask 
they email the question to bgscouncil@gmail.com.
If you would like to join the monthly meeting please email the above email to 
be added to the list.

Parent School Council
Friends of Grandview (FOG)

Breakfast Program

Volunteers serve toast, fruit, and a small variety of other items each morning. They 
start at 8am so when the school doors open the toast is ready for all our students 
to enjoy. This is available for free to ALL students through donations and grants.
Welcome back WAFFLE & SAUSAGE DAY will be Thursday Sept 21!
To volunteer email: bgscouncil@gmail.com

What is FOG? Friends Of Grandview

This is our very own Fundraising group. A group of parent volunteers who work
together to organize fundraisers for our school community. These funds work to
supplement programs in the school such as gym equipment, playground 
additions, and other programs that fall short in funding. New volunteers always 
welcome!!
For more info contact Carla at (403)506-5222

Fundraisers

Eagle Creek Farms Vegetable Fundraiser has been sent home with 
youngest or only students and is in the newsletter. Order deadline is 
Monday, October 16th and delivery will be Monday, October 30th







Thanks to Eagle Creek Farms for 
hosting the grade 5 class. Students 
enjoyed the opportunity to learn and 

explore the farm on a beautiful 
afternoon.







Literacy Corner

Indigenous Education

Airi Sano, Prankmaster General: Public Enemy Number One by Zoe Tokushige

Airi is back for another hilarious story of friendship and pranks, and this time, 
there’s drama–literally! Perfect for fans of Dork Diaries and Diary of a Wimpy 
Kid!
Book Launch - September 19, 2023

All We Need Is Love and a Really Soft Pillow! by Peter H. Reynolds (Author, 
Illustrator), Henry Rocket Reynolds (Author)
Coming off our celebration of International Dot Day, we would like to share a new 
story from Peter Reynolds. 

A tender and timeless tale about what truly matters: LOVE -- from creative 
visionary of The Word Collector, Happy Dreamer, and The Dot, #1 New York 
Times bestseller Peter H. Reynolds!
Hardcover – Oct. 3 2023

CALLING ALL ARTISTS OF BGS!

Bark Paintings, Ochre Paintings, Fibre Art, Wood Carvings and Sculpture, 
Paintings on Canvas, Linen or Board, Works on Paper, Textiles, and various 
other forms
We are looking for creative Indigenous Art to display in our school. If anyone is 
interested in showcasing their art in various mediums; we would love to have it 
submitted.  We would love to have this art to showcase by Wednesday, 
September 27th.  Please submit your work to Mrs. Sietzema. 

https://www.kateowengallery.com/page/Bark-Paintings
https://www.kateowengallery.com/page/Ochre-Paintings
https://www.kateowengallery.com/page/Fibre-Art
https://www.kateowengallery.com/page/Wood-Carvings-and-Sculpture
https://www.kateowengallery.com/page/paintings-on-canvas-linen-or-board
https://www.kateowengallery.com/page/paintings-on-canvas-linen-or-board#Works-on-Paper
https://www.kateowengallery.com/page/textiles













